Elmer, Linda

From: Huertas, Edwin

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 4:01 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: Askin, Tim; Hatala, Carlen; Owczarski, Jim; Murphy, Michael (Alderman);
sasilet@gmail.com

Subject: FW: Gettelman Brewery Buildings

Linda,

Please add to the record for Monday.
Thank you.
-Edwin

Edwin Huertas

Legislative Assistant to Alderman Michael J. Murphy

10t District

200 East Wells Street ~ 20d Floor | Milwaukee, WI 53202
414.286.2074 (office) | 414.286.3436 (fax)

edwin.huertas@ milwaukee.gov (email)

hall
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To report a City service related issue, you may also use Click for Action or call 414-286-CITY (2489)

From: Scott Silet [mailto:sasilet@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:36 PM

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman)

Subject: Gettelman Brewery Buildings

Alderman Murphy,

As a member of Historic Milwaukee Inc. and a proud resident of the City of Milwaukee, I've been reading with
concern the recent proposal to demolish two mid-19th century buildings and underground caverns formerly
owned by the Gettelman Brewery and located off State Street just west of the Miller Brewing Company
campus. While I do not claim to know about the condition of these buildings, I sincerely hope that if they are in
good condition, that the City find some way to work with Miller to both preserve and activate them as well as
identify alternate nearby locations for MillerCoors to park their tractor trailers. If you are in a position to discuss
possible options to demolition with representatives from MillerCoors which would balance the needs of the
brewery with those of historic preservation, I would certainly appreciate it.

Thanks in advance for any attention to this issue you can provide,



Scott

Scott Silet
1734 N. Hi Mount Bl.
MEKE WI 53208



